
 

A big hello to all the children that are moving up from year 1 to year 2. I am Mr 

Trevallion and I am the new Goldfinch class teacher. You may have not seen me 

around school yet as I am new to Wouldham. I cannot wait to meet you all in 

September to do some amazing and fun learning together. 

When I was at school, I loved anything to do with Art. There would always be my 

paintings or little things I have sewn all over my house. I am still as mad as I am 

about art 10 years later. When I am teaching, I will always try and find a way to 

do some art or something creative for our learning. I have heard the children here 

are very creative and I am very excited to see everyone’s amazing skills and 

talent. 

When I am not at school you can either find me busy on a craft project or 

spending time with my two cats, one of which is a very cute kitten. I also love 

anything to do with drama and dance. You will quickly find out that I love dancing, 

signing, and acting and try as much as I can to do all three, so you may find me 

dancing around the classroom quite a bit. But that is part of the fun we will all 

have in Goldfinch class. I have been incredibly lucky and not only have seen many 

West End shows but have also walked on the stage of Her Majesty’s Theatre in 

London.  

In our English work we will be using some drama to help our ideas and create some 

amazing writing. I am hoping to create a drama area in the classroom that we can 

all use and to show our amazing skills. 

In my class one of my important rules is to have fun! When we learn together, I 

want to make it as fun as possible. When you come in you will see that our 

classroom is very bright, colourful, and welcoming. You will all have a special “bug” 

space on the carpet to sit on!  



In Year 2 there are still lots of treats and amazing rewards for fantastic work. 

There will also be a special teddy that will help us with our work, and you can meet 

him in September. 

It has been a shame that I have not been able to meet you all in person, but I have 

set some exciting work on purple mash as well as a summer bingo game below. I 

cannot wait to see what you have done for it. I hope you all have an amazing 

summer and I look forward to welcoming you back to school in September.  

      Mr Trevallion       

 

How many books 

can you read this 

summer? Which 

one is your 

favorite? 

 

Play a board game… Tell the time 

throughout the 

day. Can you read o 

clock and half past 

times? 

 

Bake a cake! Can 

you order the 

ingredients from 

heaviest to 

lightest? 

 

Log onto 

Mathletics and 

complete a task of 

your choice. 

 

 

  
 

Year 2 

Summer 

Bingo 

Go on a walk! Can 

you draw a map of 

your journey? 

 

 

Draw a picture of 

your favorite 

animal and 

describe it. 

 

Can you write a 

food alphabet? A-

apple, B-burger! 

How far can you 

get?  

Make a list of 

things you are good 

at… 

 

How many coins 

can you find and 

name?

 
 

Make a pattern 

with items you find 

outside…

 

Practice tying your 

school tie…
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